Episcopal Collegiate Community,

We are thrilled to announce our plans to complete the second phase of the Run Wild
Campaign! Enhancements to the existing football stadium will include a new press box,
ticket booth, and wrought iron fencing with brick columns. These updates are possible
through the leadership and generosity of Karen and Randy Mourot.

Karen and Randy have been benefactors of Episcopal Collegiate since our founding
capital campaign in 1998! Along with Randy’s service on the Foundation Board, their
unwavering commitment to the School has included generous support of every subsequent
campaign, Annual Fund, and Parents’ Auxiliary Auction in the School’s history. Their love
and devotion to our entire campus community is inspiring and has an indelible impact on
Episcopal Collegiate.

Construction is expected to begin in March and is scheduled to be completed in early
August. Along with the enhancements to the field, the stadium will be named in honor of
the Mourot family’s long-term commitment to Episcopal Collegiate. We are excited for
the upcoming football season and the beloved campus events that will soon take place at
Mourot Stadium!

Episcopal Collegiate is thriving and we are so grateful for the support of our parents,
grandparents, alumni, and parents of alumni. The Run Wild Campaign reflects the
enthusiasm of our community. A special thank you to Julie and Jason Smith and the
Massey Family Charitable Foundation, and every family that contributed to the success of
the Run Wild Campaign.

Respectfully,

Dr. Jamie Griffin
Head of School
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